President Joseph Biden
The White House
1600 Pennsylvania Ave NW
Washington, DC 20500 

Dear President Biden,
I am writing to ask that you to do all in your power to ensure that developing countries have adequate access to COVID-19 vaccines. I thank you for your public support of the TRIPS (Trade Related Aspects of Intellectual Property Rights) waiver. However, this waiver can only pass if the U.S. convinces its allies, in particular the European Union, to drop their opposition to this measure.

In addition, the U.S. can take other steps to improve vaccine access of poorer countries, e.g. by incentivizing vaccine developers to participate in the World Health Organization’s COVID-19 Technology Access Pool, and by dropping all export restrictions on ingredients needed for vaccine production.


The world is counting on your leadership in this global crisis. In the U.S., mass vaccinations have already helped to slow the spread of the pandemic, but most of the world’s countries are still far from reaching this point. In many countries the health systems are overwhelmed and COVID patients are dying in large numbers. Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter.

Sincerely,

